




Goodbye and Welcome

¸ Don Jones is retiring after six and one half years of faithful service to the Carillon 
Beach Community

¸ Robert M. åRobæ Braniff  has accepted our offer as the new General Manager 

effective June 25, 2018

¸ Rob and his family will be relocating to Carillon Beach from Long Key, Florida

¸ He currently manages Outdoor Resorts on Long Key ã a 400 unit planned 
community that includes a marina and store

¸ He led extensive insurance and FEMA funded refurbishment of their facilities after 
Hurricane Irma

¸ Rob and his family have joined us this weekend ... Please welcome the Braniffès to 
Carillon

Fair Winds and Following Seas to Don Jones!
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Security, Property Patrol, and Rules 
Compliance

¸ Bay County Beach Regulations ã D. Jones

¸ Addressing Gate Congestion ã G. Smith

¸ Lance Security Services Discussions
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Walkover Sign Standardization
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